
2024 CHALLENGE 
 

Have you completed the 2024 Challenge yet? 
 

Please try to complete by the end of next week – this is our main 
fundraiser for the Spring Term, raising funds for IT equipment.  

 

Many children have been having fun whilst taking part in the challenge – send us a 
photo for the next school newsletter.    

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Please make payment via Parentpay and return your completed sheet to your 

class by Thursday 28th March to be in with a chance to win an Easter Egg! 
 

All children who have taken part will receive a small Easter treat as a THANK YOU and WELL DONE. 


